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Sixth Street & Pennsylvania Ave., N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20580
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Att: Mr. Victor Cohen o e Db

o

Re: Holding Company fi'ériééction

Dear Mr. Cohen:

We represent

This will confirm our conversations of May 28, 1993
wherein you advised that there was no requirement to obtaln the
approval of your Department for the following proposed holding
_company transaction.

FNE QeTdallS SULLOUWIULIY LULS LLAIDLEL ad wiuey pPSL LUl ow
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(3)
a free-standing company, and
remain the same, no impact on
operations is anticipated as a resu
transfer of ownership.

has requested approval of the—
or the proposed transfer. ,

We would greatly appreciate written confirmation that the
proposed transaction need not be approved by your Department.

Thank you. Your cooperation is very much appreciated.

Very truly yours,






